Coronado Hills/Creekside Neighborhood Association General Meeting
October 19, 2021

Board members present:
Cheryl Thompson, Vice President
Catherine Wusterhausen, Secretary
David Risher, Treasurer

The meeting was a hybrid format with participants attending in person and via Zoom.

12 people were present, including board members.

Meeting called to order by the Vice President at 6:32 PM.

September minutes read and approved as read.

Treasurer's report approved.

Committee reports:

Code Enforcement/Beautification Committee - no activity to report.  The committee is in need of a chair.

Safety Committee
· The safety committee will oversee efforts to form a Neighborhood Watch.  
· 7 to 10 volunteers are needed to begin the city training.  There will be in article in the next newsletter asking for volunteers.
· The city cannot provide security cameras for the neighborhood, but the Association may be able to install some.  The Safety Committee will investigate options and report to the Association at the January meeting.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]People who are homeless are camping in the vacant lots along the creek and have had campfires, creating a potential fire risk.  Contact 311 to report issues or use the city 311 app.

Old Business
· The zoning change for 1701 Anderson Lane has been approved by the City Council.
· Brush has been dumped at the Berkman dead end.  The Association is seeking volunteers to dispose of it.

Announcements
· Early voting is now open.  
· Halloween is coming; remember to turn off your porch light if you are not participating in trick-or-treating
· The City is partnering with Amazon to provide food deliveries to senior citizens and people with disabilities who are in need of assistance.  Call 512-972-5159 for more information.
· Mt. Zion church is partnering with other organizations to provide free lunches Monday through Friday to those in need.



Meeting adjourned at 7:39 PM.
